
 

SVRA Car Corral at Portland International Raceway  
As of today the Portland Vintage Racing Festival and Car Show is on 
schedule for July 25-26, 2020. Everyone is excited to get back to the 
track and enjoy the rumble of hundreds cars. 
 
Join us for an exciting car-filled weekend. Safety remains our top 
priority. We have made changes to our procedures and processes to 
protect our staff, customers and partners and will work in lockstep 
with the track to make sure the event meets all national and local 
health guidelines. 
 
The event may feel and look a bit different, but the fun will not be 
diminished! 
• Car Show entries must be completed online before the event.  
• The show field has been moved to the Beaches area.  
* All show cars will be parked 6 feet apart.  
* Gloves, masks and hand sanitizers will be made available 
throughout the track.  
 
Enjoy both days at the event, track touring will be offered on Saturday 
and Sunday. Each $45.00 Car Show registration includes: 2 
Weekend Passes – 1 Car Show Parking Pass – and more 
 
Click here to register online: 
https://speedtour.net/st/?lib=product&pid=587&cat=11 
 
For additional information contact Toni Strollo at tc@svra.com or call 
863-698-8620 	


